Republic of the Philippines
Department of Health FD A "
FOOD AND DRUG ADMINISTRATION Food and rug Adminisrocen

ANNOUNCEMENT

DATE -« 28 June 2018

FOR 2 ALL PARTICIPANTS OF CCRR QPIRA SEMINAR FOR
HOUSEHOLD AND URBAN HAZARDOUS SUBSTANCES

f ACLK
FROM . MARIA CECILIA Z}/IATIENZO N

Officer-In-Charge, Policy and Planning Service — FDA Academy

SUBJECT SCHEDULE OF CONDUCT OF CCRR QPIRA SEMINAR
FOR HUHS FOR CALENDAR YEAR 2018

Please be informed that the Center for Cosmetics Regulation and Research
(CCRR) QPIRA Seminar for Household and Urban Hazardous Chemicals (Course
Code: QCCRR-HUHP) scheduled in Davao City on 7-8 August 2018, and Cebu City
on 16-17 October 2018 shall be cancelled due to very low number of course participants
that registered in the course.

All registered participants may choose any of the following course of actions so
as not to further impede their schedule of activities:
Option 1: Request to be included in the rescheduled QPIRA HUHP Seminar on
6-7 November 2018 to be conducted in Metro Manila
Option 2: Request for refund of seminar fee through formal letter

Kindly email to enroll.fdaacademy@gmail.com the action plan that will be
taken. Rest assured that all changes and concerns of the registered participants of this
seminar shall be attended to by the FDA Academy staff.

For inquiries and other concerns, please call the FDA Academy at telephone
number (02) 877 0259 or email at enroll.fdaacademy(@ gmail.com. Please be guided
accordingly.

Trunk Line +63 2 857 1900 Fax +63 2 807 0751
Website: www.fda.gov.ph Email: info@fda.gov.ph
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